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Communications has been very busy. This summer I went to Fairbanks to work with Maryanne and Aldean. The biggest concern for communications is getting information from the chapters; information does not make it on the website, in the Nuggets, or on the Facebook page if we are not getting it from the chapters. 

I have been working on creating tech training videos. They are available on the website. If anyone would like me to make a “how to” on a specific topic, please email me. 

I am also working on building a database that would store member email addresses/ chapter info/ and if the member has the website release on file with their chapter. This would assist us in moving towards creating a public Facebook group in which we can interact with non-DKG members. In order for us to be legal, we need to have a release for each person we post a picture of. People can opt out, we just need a system we can access and check before we post. It would be helpful for each chapter to send me a spreadsheet with current email address and a yes or no on the website release. The release forms are also available on the website. 

